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The process for completing the Comprehensive Plan requires a Steering Committee. This committee 
meets five times throughout the process and can be made up of council members, other 
baord/committe members, and members of the community. The City Adminsitrator is recommending 
the Mayor and a council member to the sterring committee then have other board/committee members 
and community members on the committee. City Council will still play a major role in the comprehensive 
plan and will be a part of several meetings. The City Adminsitrator needs direction on filling the Steering 
Committee positions.  


